
EAST lAl!lREl WATER DISTR~CT 

March 6, 2023 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort KY 40602-0615 

Re: Purchased Water Adjustment 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

·l 670 East Hal Rogers Parkway 
P.O. Box 726 

London, Kentucky 40743-0726 

In accordance with Wood Creek Water District's notice on February 20, 2023, Wood Creek increased its 
wholesale rate to East Laurel Water District by $0.11 per 1,000 gallons. East Laurel infends to pass this 
increase through to our retail customers in accordance with 807 KAR 5:068 .. This retail rate adjustment 
will be in effect for water used by customers on or after March 1, 2023. 

The following documentation is enclosed in support of this application: 

• Purchased Water Adjustment Fonn 1 
• Exhibit A - Schedule of Current and Proposed Rates 
• Exhibit B - Notice of Changed Rate from Wood Creek 
• Exhibit C - Purchased Water Adjustment Worksheet 
• Exhibit D - East Laurel Resolution authorizing proposed rates 

East Laurel will pub}ish a notice to its customers and provide verification that such notice has been given 
in accordance with regulations. 

Please contact me if you need additional information. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Dewayne Lewis 
Manager 

Enclosures 


